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Emergency Contact Forms 

Can all parents please ensure that their Emergency details are kept up to date, 

For Example: Mobile Numbers and Address. 

This is of great importance should The Forum need to contact you. 

Thank you for you co-operation.  

Forum New Phone:  

01283 247526 

Forum 
Email:theforum.jor@gmail.com  

Car Parking 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support 

in regards to the morning drop offs and no longer using the 

car park. This will continue to be the case for the         

foreseeable future. 
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We have had lots of fun this term. We have done various 
summer craft activities, used our imagination and celebrated 

the Royal Wedding and Independence Day 



Our Royal Visitors !! 

 

The Forum 
Ladies  

joining in 

Picnic ! 


